
10th October 2016 

 Dear Parents/Guardians/Governors 
  
You will have seen on the school website calendar that the whole school is taking part in First Aid 
Training run by St Johns Ambulance this week.   
  
We would like to (as we did last year) invite parents to come along for; 
  
Essential First Aid Training with St Johns on Wednesday 12th October 2016 from 9am to 
12noon 
  
If you would like to attend please contact Miss Marriott at  
  
marriotts@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk 
  
We look forward to seeing you there. 
  
Neil Le Feuvre  
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